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  Item #:  2024-74 

 

Subject:        
 
Pattullo Bridge Replacement – Project Update 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT Council receive this report for information. 
 

 
PURPOSE 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide Council with an update on the Pattullo Bridge 
Replacement project. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project (PBRP) is being overseen and delivered by 
TiCorp. The last update to Council on the project was December 11, 2023.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
A Memorandum from TiCorp (Attachment 1) outlines project activities from November 
and December 2023. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
There are no financial implications for the City associated with this information report.    
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INTERDEPARTMENTAL LIAISON 

 
The project team consists of representation from multiple City departments, including 
Engineering, Parks and Recreation, Electrical Utility and Climate Action, Planning and 
Development. 

 
OPTIONS 

 
The following options are presented for Council’s consideration: 
 

1. THAT Council receive this report for information; 
 

2. THAT Council provide staff with alternative direction. 
 
Staff recommend Option 1. 
 
CONCLUSION 
 
TiCorp has provided a memorandum outlining the project activities from this past 
November and December.    
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1 – Memorandum from TiCorp: Project Update – November and December  
      2023 
 
APPROVALS 
 
This report was prepared by: 
Garey Carlson, Engineering Technologist 
 
This report was reviewed by: 
Kwaku Agyare-Manu, Senior Manager Engineering Services  
 
This report was approved by: 
Lisa Leblanc, Director, Engineering Services  
Lisa Spitale, Chief Administrative Officer 
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